
From: Will Madrid
To: Nick Vasuthasawat
Subject: 914 Redondo Ave Community Garden Support
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 12:44:25 PM

Hello Nick,
Thanks for getting the notice out to us. You have our full support for the community garden
project. We need green spaces! Good luck!!

Will Madrid and Family
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